
The	Frequently	Asked	Questions	(FAQs)	about	the	IMLS	Early	Career	Development	
Program	is	no	longer	available.	

Please	carefully	review	the	Notice	of	Funding	Opportunity	for	information	about	
the	Early	Career	Development	Program,	and	reach	out	to	IMLS	if	you	have	any	
remaining	questions:	

Sandra	Toro,	PhD	
Senior	Library	Program	Officer	

storo@imls.gov	
202-653-4662	

Ashley	Sands	
Senior	Library	Program	Officer	

asands@imls.gov	
202-653-4730	


